EXHIBIT C

This filing changes the name of a bundled service from Emergency Line service to Pure Broadband Service.  Since the regulated component of this service is not offered as a stand-alone offering, and it has been marketed under Pure Broadband as a bundle all along, there are no customer impacts related to this change, it is being made to make the tariff component easier to find and understand.
